Charles County Commissioners
200 Baltimore Street
La Plata, Maryland 20646

Amendments to the Adequate Public Facilities Ordinance and Adequate Public Facilities
Manuel

Dear Charles County Commissioners,

| am writing in support of the proposed changes to the Adequate Public Facilities
Ordinance and Manual that will allow the building of more affordable housing options in the
County. More housing options are critical to the growth of the county and will serve as the
backbone to a growing middie class. This amendment stilt very much limits development

because of the requirements that must be met to be exempt.
spectfully ;

Patrick Absher
8374 James Carrol Place
LaPlata, MD 20646

VEGETY =N COMMISSIONERS (5)_t~"
J U’aqas “1 RC
J Il oEc 3 am L) rc BR

b

i

_- CHARLES BOL\: lCr} IPISSIONERS :
e ——— - OTHER

F AS GB
|




